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The current rules for oil soil regulations and contingencies are currently too permissive to industry
and do not hold them accountable to Alaskan citizens. At this time, revisiting the regulations under
the current administration would be a threat to the safety and well being of our people and land. The
Valdez oil spill has still not been subject to adequate reparations nor remediation. Hilcorp has still
not adequately addressed the leaks in their pipelines. The industry attempts to penetrate offshore
and Arctic resources has shown blatant disregard towards the risks of catastrophic accidents in
remote and harsh environments. The deregulatory agenda of the current state and national
administration makes this proposal dangerously political at the expense of human health and
livelihood. Don't put our scant and scarcely enforced environmental safeguards at anymore risk than
they already are.
 


